
 

NEW BUSINESS 

April 28th, 2017 
 

Councillor Josh Colle, 
Chair, Toronto Transit Commission 
100 Queen St. West. 
Toronto, ON, M5H 2N2 

 
Dear Chair Colle and Commissioners, 

 
Re: Eglinton Crosstown Operation Agreements and Associated Costs 

 
The Eglinton Crosstown Line is currently under construction by Metrolinx. While it is known that 
the capital costs will not be assumed by the City of Toronto nor the TTC, the operating costs 
associated with this project are less than clear. 

 
As we move forward, the TTC will need to know the obligations that it will be assuming along with 
the associated costs. 

 
Therefore, I would like to request that staff report back to a meeting of the Commission, no later 
than September 2017 on the estimated operating costs of Line 5, broken out into its respective 
categories, and that the report provide a status update on discussions held with Metrolinx on the 
division of responsibilities relating to those areas of cost that the TTC is being asked to assume. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Deputy Mayor Denzil Minnan-Wong 

Councillor, Ward 34 

City of Toronto 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


